
Curriculum News from Hintlesham and Chattisham C of E Primary 

School 

Maths Cafés 

Class Maths Cafes have been popular with our parents over recent weeks where they have been 

learning about the curriculum being taught in their child’s class. It has been wonderful to see so many 

there enjoying a story followed by maths activities (as well as the tea and biscuits). Following  enthusi-

astic comments this is definitely something we will continue in the future. The children loved sharing 

their maths while allowing a chance to understand the expectations for their year group.  It also gave 

a chance to see how a simple story, that is not necessarily related to maths, can be used as a  stepping 

stone into a whole range of activities. 

 



 

 

Police Visit—PSHE 

PC Kate visited the school to talk about Road Safety as our school is situated beside a road that can be 

quite busy. With the lengthening evenings this was a good time to remind the children about why they 

should always demonstrate good road safety. She also talked about keeping safe online, and with the 

older children, covered topics such as County Lines, peer pressure and other outside influences. The 

children all really enjoyed the talk and stickers and are looking forward to PC Kate returning and    

bringing her Police car along with her. 

 


